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Public Comment for Upcoming Commission Meeting  

Name  

pamm Meyers  

Address  

28 LOMA CHATA Road. 
Placitas, New Mexico 87043 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

pamm@pammmeyers.com  

Comments:  

I am sickened by the actions of the Sandoval County Commissioners and the Sandoval County Sherrifs office as it pertains to 
the containment and feeding of the Wild Horses of Placitas.  
Where will this white privilege stop? These animals need our protection. History has proven that White privilege is directly 
responsible for animal extinction on our planet. If they don't fit into our idea of convenience we push them out. The wild horses 
are a reason many people live here in Placitas. It is a quality of life that we are privileged to enjoy. Stopping these horses from 
roaming and being fed is a lazy ignorant action on the part of Sandoval County. I am ashamed and embarrassed for the lack of 
foresight of those that are supporting this bill to stop the feeding of these beautiful animals that were here way before we were.  
This blatant lazy ignorance is also why we have not seen a bill pass to protect animals from being chained up and kept out side 
in the cold. So many counties and states are way ahead of Sandoval county in this regard. It is embarrassing. When will we 
stand up and act responsibly for our environment? So many other actions could be tried. Lower the speed limit from the Fire 
station through the village to 35. Up police patrols. By the way, I see police speeding through the village often. Put up more 
signage that wild life roams the roads and drivers must use caution, particularly at night. Many other actions can be tried before 
we take such drastic measures. This is outrageous. particularly after so many people stood up and spoke up in resistance of this 
bill at the last council meeting. Apparently only two of you were actually listening.  


